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DEPARTMENT

OF EDUCATION
RELEASED
RECORDS SECTIGN REGIONA OFEICE-NCR

APR 11 2024

Republic of the Pbilippines

Bepartment of Education @

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
ORD-2024- 378

TO - CARLEEN S. SEDILLA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
SDO Quezon City

FROM H JOCELYN DR ANDAYA
Director IV

SUBJECT : 2024 INTERNATIONAL CHINESE DAY SERIES OF
ACTIVITIES

DATE : April 8, 2024

1. This has reference to the attached letter dated April S5, 2024, from Dr.
Cavin F. Pamintuan, Philippine Director, Confucius Institute - Angeles
University Foundation, relative to the above-mentioned subject, content of

which is self-explanatory, for information and appropriate action.
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#X  CONFUCIUS INSTITUTE

‘qe 74 AT ANGELES UNIVERSITY FOUNDATION
y FERI4BILITXFILTFER

G/F AUF PROFESSIONAL SCHOOLS, 2009 MACARTHUR HIGHWAY, ANGELES CITY, PHILIPPINES
PHONE +[6345]) 625 2888 rx1. 1783 +|632) 625-3618

April 5, 2024

DR. JOCELYN DR. ANDAYA
Director IV
Department of Education-National Capital Region

Dear Dr. Andaya:
SUBJECT: 2024 INTERNATIONAL CHINESE DAY SERIES OF ACTIVITIES

Greetings of prosperity from the Confucius Institute at AUF!

The CI-AUF joins the world in celebrating the 2024 United Nations’ Chinese Language Day on April 18,
2024. To celebrate this day, the CI-AUF, in collaboration with San Francisco High School (Quezon City), will
organize the SPFL-Chinese Mandarin Classroom Observation and Chinese Cultural Exhibition. This activity
will allow SPFL-Chinese Mandarin teachers to demonstrate their language and pedagogical skills while
receiving technical assistance to further enhance their instruction. Additionally, the Chinese Cultural
Exhibition will enable both teachers and students to deepen their understanding of Chinese culture.

Therefore, we kindly request the release of the DepEd-NCR Regional Memorandum regarding the conduct of
this activity. Rest assured, the CI-AUF and San Francisco High School will not encounter any disruptions
during the execution of these activities. Furthermore, we would appreciate it if the Schools Division Office of
Quezon City would permit the schools implementing SPFL-Chinese Mandarin to send representatives to the
opening ceremonies on April 18, 2024, at 8:00 AM, hosted at San Francisco High School, 1 Misamis St,
Bago Bantay, Quezon City, Metro Manila.

Lastly, we extend an invitation for you to deliver the Opening Remarks during the aforementioned
program.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we eagerly anticipate your favorable response.

Xiexie! Mabuhay!

With high regards,

CAVIN HINTUAN, Ph.D, LPT

Philippine Director
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